RE: Still on phone with Karl...
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Subject: RE: Still on phone with Karl...

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>
Date: 4/21/2017 11:43 AM

To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

| think it would be good. Still on. Can you name a time? | am flexible.

rs

From: Fred Gould [mailto:fgould@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 11:42 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>
Subject: Re: Still on phone with Karl...

No problem.
We can meet later today if you want.

On Apr 21, 2017, at 11:31 AM, Royden Saah <royden.saah@jislandconservation.org> wrote:

J. Royden Saah

Coordinator

Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program
www.islandconservation.org

9/11/2017 10:42 AM



